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Colleen V. Conko

From: Cardenas, Bladimir <Bladimir.Cardenas@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 4:11 PM
To: Administration Resource Object; DPW Resource Object
Cc: Grecco II, Kenneth Joseph; Marquis, Andrew; Bertrand, Staci; Valle, Brian
Subject: Duke Energy Vegetation Management Herbicide Application in Hernando County: 

BWB-1, BWR-1, CLT Project, CRS-CC-1, HB-1 and BBW Project
Attachments: Herbicide SB980 BWB-1 Line - Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 BWR-1 Line - 

Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 CLT-1 Line - Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide 
SB980 CLT-12 Line - Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 CRS-CC-1 Line - Hernando 
County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 HB-1 Line - Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 BBW-1 
Line - Hernando County.pdf; Herbicide SB980 BBW-1-TL2 Line - Hernando County.pdf

 
Good afternoon Stakeholders of Hernando County, 
 
Attached are letters containing information on upcoming vegetation management herbicide application that will be 
completed in your area.   
 
Crews are currently scheduled to begin working on this project in the next few weeks.  
 
Thank You, 
 
Bladimir Cardenas 
Resource Coordinator 
Transmission Vegetation Management 
Duke Energy Florida 

 
 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


